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Comments: I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity

presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project I am committed to

seeing come to fruition.

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need for

environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward

as outlined in alternative 2. People will always ask for more time but the tools provided by the Forest Service

make it possible to participate in this important process before October 28.

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and permit the

mine using alternative 2, so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work.


